ABINGDON

From MFL Coordinator: Mr Nathan Brittain

10 December 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Joint Modern Foreign Languages Society talk and dinner
Thursday 6 January 2022

| am delighted to invite your child to the Joint Modern Foreign Languages Society talk and
dinner, hosted by St Helen and St Katharine on Thursday 6 January 2022. We look forward to all
Sixth Form linguists at Abingdon and St Helen’s taking part in this event.

The evening will begin at 6pm with drinks, followed by a talk from a guest speaker and a
sit-down dinner and will finish at approximately 8.30pm. A charge of £20 per student will be
charged to cover the catering costs. This will be added to your school bill. The dress code for
the event is formal.

If your child would like to attend the social evening, please complete the electronic response
form by Wednesday 15 December.

It is extremely important that we hold the very latest medical/dietary information for our
students, so if there are any amendments or additions, do please let me know. If your child has
an inhaler or other medication, please ensure that they bring it with them. If they do not have
their emergency prescribed medication, they will be unable to participate in the event.

If you have any queries concerning the event or require any further information, please do
not hesitate to contact me by email.

With best wishes,

Nathan Brittain Kat Clark
MFL Coordinator Head of Spanish and Arabic
Abingdon School St Helen and St Katharine
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